Office of School Board Members May 9, 2002
Board Meeting of May 15, 2002

Business Operations
Joe Arriola, Chief Business Officer

SUBJECT: NAMING OF SCHOOLS

The Educational Facilities Naming Committee met on May 8, 2002, reviewed all
documents submitted for consideration and present the following recommendation:

State School “C” located at 15901 N. W. 79 Avenue- The committee, composed of Ms.
Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair, Ms. Betsy Kaplan, and Dr. Solomon C. Stinson,
recommends that this center be named Bob Graham Education Center.

—

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida name
State School “C”, Bob Graham Education Center.
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